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Rebecca Kenyon-Sisler <rebecca.kenyon@garrettcountyschools.org>

Green schools
1 message

Jason Shank <jason.shank@garrettcountyschools.org> Thu, Oct 3, 2019 at 3:16 PM
To: Jessica Fratz <jessica.fratz@garrettcountyschools.org>, Dawna Ashby <dawna.ashby@garrettcountyschools.org>, Dana
McCauley <dana.mccauley@garrettcountyschools.org>, James Friend <james.friend@garrettcountyschools.org>, Tracie Miller
<tracie.miller@garrettcountyschools.org>, Candy Maust <candy.maust@garrettcountyschools.org>, Connie Uphold
<connie.uphold@garrettcountyschools.org>, Janet Gregory <janet.gregory@garrettcountyschools.org>, David Yoder
<david.yoder@garrettcountyschools.org>, John Hummel <john.hummel@garrettcountyschools.org>, Jim Maddy
<jim.maddy@garrettcountyschools.org>, Nicole Miller <nicole.miller@garrettcountyschools.org>
Cc: Rebecca Kenyon-Sisler <rebecca.kenyon@garrettcountyschools.org>, Ryan Wolf <ryan.wolf@garrettcountyschools.org>

Hello principals,
Just a reminder that Hickory will support your school if you are working on green school certification.  We will look over your
school's submission, make suggestions, come up with projects, pay your re-certification fee, etc.
If your school is not a green school, we will work to help you attain that status.  We would need a teacher or teachers at your
school willing to start a green school team.  Rebecca and I will help you get started from there.
Thanks,
Jason


